
What will the new URLs be?

New STEPP link: 
https://securitytraining.dcsa.mil/  will 
replace https://cdse.usalearning.gov/

New SAH link: 
https://securityawareness.dcsa.mil/
will replace https://securityawareness.us
alearning.gov/

When will this occur?

The new URLs will be active on or before 
June 30, 2025. 

The old URLs will be deactivated on June 
30, 2025.

How will DCSA support the users?

STEPP FAQs will be moved to the 
following domain by June 30, 2025, to 
assist with questions.

https://securitytraining.dcsa.mil/local/fa
q/index.php

Users who need additional assistance 
after the transition can email
dcsa.quantico.dcsa.list.peo-sec-and-tng-
systems-usg-only@mail.mil

Upcoming Security Training 
Website Changes

New web addresses will be 
effective by June 30, 2025, for 
Security Training, Education, 
and Professionalization Portal 
(STEPP) and the Security 
Awareness Hub (SAH).

Why is this happening?

DCSA is moving STEPP (CDSE Learning 
Management) and SAH (CDSE Security 
Awareness Hub) to DCSA-owned 
domains to align with DCSA’s mission 
of providing premier security training 
services.

What is the impact?

Users should update URL links if they 
are bookmarked. Training access and 
resources will remain available 
throughout the transition and no 
other impacts are anticipated. There is 
no impact to login, please use your 
current STEPP login process.

https://securitytraining.dcsa.mil/
https://securityawareness.dcsa.mil/
https://securitytraining.dcsa.mil/local/faq/index.php
https://securitytraining.dcsa.mil/local/faq/index.php
mailto:dcsa.quantico.dcsa.list.peo-sec-and-tng-systems-usg-only@mail.mil
mailto:dcsa.quantico.dcsa.list.peo-sec-and-tng-systems-usg-only@mail.mil


Upcoming Security Training Website Changes

New web addresses will be effective by June 30, 2025, for Security Training, Education, and 
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Why is this happening?

DCSA is moving STEPP (CDSE Learning Management) and SAH (CDSE Security Awareness Hub) to 
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When will this occur?
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